
     

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 
Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

August 15, 2021 — The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

Mon.,  December 28, 2020 

7:30 a.m.   John & Elaine Will+  

 

Tues., December 29,  2020 

7:30 a.m.  Clarence Genenbacher+ 

  

Wed., December 30,  2020   

  -at St. Dominic School 

  No Mass  

Thurs., December 31, 2020 

4:00 p.m.  Eric Weiman+ 

 

Fri.,  January 1, 2021 

           Happy New Year 

9:00 a.m.  Parish Intentions 

 

Sat., January 2, 2021   

4:00 p.m.  Barb Mast+ 

6:30 p.m.     Sean Glidewell+ 

 

The Holy Family 

Sun.,  January 3,  2021 

 8:00 a.m.  Parish Intentions 

10:30 a.m. Robert & Rita Hummel+ 
 

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 
Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

Mon.,  August 16, 2021 

7:30 a.m.   Kay Ortbal+ 

 

Tues.,  August 17,  2021 

7:30 a.m.  Katie Kroeter+ 

  

Wed., August 18, 2021   

  at St. Dominic School: 

8:30 a.m.  Gene Trine+ 

  

Thurs., August 19, 2021 

7:30 a.m.  Ron Fischer+ 

   at Good Samaritan: 

10:00 a.m.  temporarily suspended 

 

Fri.,  August 20, 2021 

7:30 a.m.   John & Elaine Will+ 

 

Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat., August 21, 2021   

4:00 p.m.  Gene & Mary Ann Grawe+ 

6:30 p.m.  Jim Brink+ 

Sun.,  August 22,  2021 

 8:00 a.m.  Tim Mast+ 

10:30 a.m. Ruth Deters+ 

                    

Perpetual Prayer Candle for Intentions 

Week of August 14-20 

            Doris Hildebrand 

              All Teachers 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 
— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, W, Th, F: 7:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Except when funeral  

   This weekend, the Church throughout the world celebrates 
the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary.  Normally this celebration stands on its own as a holy 
day of obligation, but today it supersedes the celebration of 
the 20th Sunday of Ordinary Time.  The Assumption com-
memorates Mary’s passing from this world unto God.  While 
the dogma of the Assumption was defined infallibly by Pope 
Pius XII only in 1950, it is a teaching held by the ancient 
Church and rooted in scriptural revelation.   
   Having been preserved from sin from the very moment of 
her conception (“the Immaculate Conception”), Mary had 
perfect sanctifying grace within her soul, equipping her to be 
the Mother of our Lord.  Thus, Mary’s perfect “yes” to God, 
strengthened by a unique gift of grace given her, would per-
mit the Word to become Flesh to live within her and dwell 
among us.  As a further consequence of her specially-
favored status (being “full of grace”), Mary’s passing from 
this world is also unique.  While pious opinions can be argued on both sides whether 
she suffered a bodily death or not, the Church infallibly teaches that Mary from all time 
shared in the realized merit of the Cross of her Son, and thus avoids any corruption of 
her body in death.  In the Eastern Church, they call this the feast of the “Dormition of 
Mary”… her ‘falling asleep’, after which her body was carried up, incorrupt, into the glo-
ry of heaven. In any case, this is a special privilege belonging to the Mother of God, 
which returns humanity to its preternatural state before the sin of our first parents, pre-
figuring the glory we all await in the Resurrection of the Dead. 
   And so, what this solemnity calls to mind that It is the same glory shared by Mary is 
promised to the Church.  Thus, this feast is not only an opportunity to venerate Mary as 
the first of the Saints of Heaven, but it is also an opportunity to recommit ourselves to 
Christian Virtue which perfects the gifts of God within us and prepares us to share in 
the eternal glory of his Kingdom. 

  St. Dominic School is back in business this week.  We welcome 
back our students and their families, and we wish our QND students 
and families, as well as those in the Quincy Public Schools and outly-
ing districts, as well as our college students, near and far, good luck 
and God’s blessings at the commencement of this school year.   
  Mass will resume at St. Dominic School on Wednesday mornings 
starting on Wednesday, August 18.  Parents and parishioners and 
welcomed and encouraged to join us for these celebrations at St. 

Dominic through the year.  Parents are reminded of the supreme importance to make 
sure that their families attend Mass each and every weekend as the essential founda-
tion of what a Catholic Education is all about. 

  We look forward to resuming PSR very soon.  
Previously-registered families will be receiving a 
mailer with forms to express your interest and get 
registered.  All other families with children in 
grades 1-8, who do not otherwise attend a Catho-
lic School are welcome to enroll in PSR so that 
we may assist your family in providing the neces-

sary life-long catechesis which is essential to helping our young people know and live 
the faith.  All students expecting to receive First Holy Communion and Confirmation in 
the third grade are expected to be enrolled, yearly, from the first grade, onward.  Stu-
dents who have been Confirmed in previous years are also expected to continue their 
formation in the years following the sacraments. 
  LATE NOTICE:  Masses at Good Samaritan Home on Thursdays have been suspended 
until further notice due to the ongoing health situation in the larger community.  Mass will 
resume when it is safe to do so for the residents.  Please keep them in prayer. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Back-to-School Bash 

The PTO is hosting a Back-to-School Bash on Sunday, August 15th to kick off the new school year.  The event will 

begin with Mass at 4:00 p.m. in the school gym.  Fr. Tom will bless all of us, as well as giving the special Blessing of 

the Backpacks. Students should bring their book bags for the blessing and drop off their supplies in their class-

room. From 5:00-6:00 p.m., students and their families are invited to visit their classrooms to drop off supplies and 

meet their teachers; then grab a bite to eat at the Hotdog roast on the front lawn.  St. Anthony's Men’s and Wom-

en’s Society will be serving hotdogs, chips, cookies, and drinks. What a wonderful way to begin this new school 

year!  Welcome back!  Hope to see you there!                                   

As we start a new school year, we will also welcome new families to our St. Dominic School Family. Please enjoy 

reading an excerpt from Jamen’s writing about her experience since her family joined our school family. Please 

help us welcome new students and families at the Back to School Bash so they feel a warm sense of belonging, 

too.     

Statement of Non-Discrimination 

St. Dominic School admits students of any race, color, 

gender, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privi-

leges, programs, and activities generally accorded or 

made available to students of the school. It does not dis-

criminate on the basis of race, color, gender, national and 

ethnic origin in administration of its educational policies, 

admission, policies, scholarships and loan programs and 

athletic and school administrated programs. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Sunday, August 15th Back-to-School Bash 

4:00 p.m. Mass in the school gym  

5:00-6:00 p.m. Hotdog Roast outside on Front Lawn 

5:00-6:00 p.m. Supply Drop Off in classrooms 

Monday, August 16th 

No School Teacher In-Service 

Tuesday, August 17th 

First Day of School for K-8 with 11:30 dismissal 

Wednesday, August 18th 

First Day of School for 4-Year-Old Preschool 

Thursday, August 19th  

First Day of School for 3-Year-Old Preschool 
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Parish Nurses for Blood Pressure Checks 
 

Liturgy of the Word for Children  Sunday, August 1 

The Liturgy of the Word for Children resumed Sunday, August 1.  Children can participate 

at the 8 and 10:30 a.m. masses. This is an opportunity for children ages 3 to 7 to hear 

the gospel in words more suitable to their understanding. We are in need of help at the 

10:30 a.m. Mass.   If you have any questions or want to be involved as an adult leader 

please call Carrie Potter 217–2 57–5278 or Vicki Wittland 217–223–3610.   

Parish Nurses  We would like to get back to checking blood pressures at weekend masses. 

If you are or were a nurse and would like to help with this ministry please contact Rose 

Lugering by text or message 217-779-1964.  Thank you! 

Mark your calendar to do some Fall shopping on Saturday, October 2nd , 9:00 a.m.-

2:00 p.m. at the Father Irenaeus Hall (formerly called St. Anthony Hall).  The Ladies of 

St. Anthony will be sponsoring a Fall Craft/Vendor Event.  If you would like to be a ven-

dor or would like more information please contact Janet Bick or Tawny Benz at the 

parish office or email rjbick@comcast.net or rtbenz77@gmail.com and we will send 

you a vendor registration form.   

St. Anthony Ladies Society Fall Craft/Vendor Event October 2, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

GriefShare   Begins August 12th, 6:00 p.m. 

GriefShare Starts Next Series of Sessions:  St. Anthony’s GriefShare began a new round 

of sessions August 12th, at 6:00 PM in the Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau Parish Cen-

ter.  Blessed Sacrament will start its next round of sessions August 10th at 10:00AM so 

there is a day option, as well. GriefShare is a Biblically based program that helps persons 

who have had a love one pass away.  GriefShare is a friendly, caring group of people who 

will walk alongside of you through one of life’s most difficult experiences. You don’t have 

to go through the grieving process alone.  We will be offering the additional session 

“Surviving the Holidays” at the end of the sessions.  Each meeting includes a video 

presentation with experts and folks who have had their own losses and share their experi-

ences.  There are small group discussion where you can share or just listen and a work-

book that guides you and helps you track your progress.  Non-parish members are al-

so welcome. There is no cost as GriefShare is provided at St. Anthony’s by parishioners 

through their We Care donations. To register or for questions call the parish office, Jim 

Liesen at (217) 577-6664 or Deacon Harry or Cindy Cramer at (217) 224-1160.  Thank 

you.  

Parish Office Hours           Beginning August 16

Beginning August 16th the Parish Office will be open 8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber  

Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker,  Tony Engels, 

Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, Bernice Neisen, James Ponsot, Kent Wellman, Mark Frericks, Mary Louise Wellman 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2021:  Cheryl Whitaker, Mryon Koch, Jim Freiburg, Sandy Brinkman, Ruth 

Deters, Margie Benz,  Valmont “Bunny” Disseler, Katie Neuser, Mary Wellman, April Rohn, Kent Wellman 

 

Monday, August 16 
6:30 p.m. We Care 
  
Tuesday, August 17 
7:00 p.m. Finance Council 
                                          First Day of School  
 11:30 a.m. dismissal  
 
Wednesday,  August 18 
 First full day of school 
  
Thursday, August 19 
6:00—8:00 p.m. Grief Share 
6:30-7:30 p.m. Choir Practice 
 
Friday, August 20 
 
 
Saturday, August 21 
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m.  Mass 
 
Sunday,  August 22 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
  
   
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 6 August 7 & 8 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection       $        533.00            $     5,387.88 

Weekly Envelopes     $ 8,833.00            $  64,477.00 

Electronic Deposits (monthly)        $   0.00            $     4,650.00 

Total, August 2021         $    9,366.00              

Total, FY 2021-22   $ 74,514.88            $   74,514.88 

Budget Goal 
(to be recalculated soon!) 

 $13,000.00             $   78,000.00 

Difference   ($ -  3,634.00)  ($  -3,485.12)            

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2021-22 

As you may have read in the Catholic Times, the Annual Catholic Ser-

vices Appeal has been discontinued.  The diocese will now be as-

sessing its parishes on a monthly basis based on 10% of its income 

each month to provide for the needs of our diocesan church.  Please 

consider increasing your giving to the parish by the amount you previ-

ously gave to ACSA, so that we can handle this new monthly, pay-as-

we-go obligation.  More information and details to follow.  Thank you! 

 Saturday, 4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
Dorothy Parn  David & Carmel Akins Jan Barnard 

Lector Mary Courty David Keck Mary Koch Norman Rodriquez 

Usher 

Roger Benz 

Tawny Benz 

Jr. Dreyer 

Wayne Emerick 

Dennis Hagerbaumer 

George Huber 

Elmer Maas 

Jay Peter 

Matt Weiman 

Fred Witte 

Jerry Dreier 

Rod Davis 

Norman Rodriquez 

Craig Schafer 

Rick Schafer 

Larry Weiman 

Servers 
Nevan Drew 

Palin Cleaves 
Pius IX Altar Servers Volunteers 

Joe Warning 

Calvin Breckenkamp 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Dorothy Parn RJ & Marilyn Boone Barb Couch Dale & Jennifer Hilgenbrinck 

Rosary Leader Tawny Benz Carolyn Waterkotte Giny Baker Janice E. Pohlman 

Counters:  Monday, August 16 2021:    

                    Bill Anderson  Norma Weiman   Lou Ann Weills 

                        

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., August 21 & 22 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-21:  (updated to reflect 

late payments posted at the end of FY2020-21) 

ACSA 2018-19: $16,499.24   

ACSA 2019-20: $52,302.36 

ACSA 2020-21: $60,754.00 

 Total: $129,555.60 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 

  Cumulative, 8/8 $ 1,271.00 
FY 2020-21: $39,424.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Barbara Boone 

Trudy Stupavsky 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the Covid-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one time training online.  For 

more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instruc-

tions to you.   

Butterfly Support ministers are available to 

help prep-plan funerals.  This is particularly 

helpful if you do not have immediate family or 

family close by.  You may contact a minister directly 

or call the office (222-5996) .  The Butterfly Support min-

ister will provide copies of your plan to share with others 

including your funeral home of choice. We are very thank-

ful for our Butterfly Ministers who are willing to provide 

this additional valuable service.  

Youth of the Parish are Invited to The Junior Legion of Mary  

Youth of the parish are invited to join the Junior Legion of 

Mary.  Grade School students (5th-8th grade) meet weekly on 

Mondays from 3:30-4:30pm.  High School students meet 

weekly on Sundays from 1:00-2:00pm.  Both groups meet at 

St. Rose of Lima Parish Hall located at 715 Chestnut in the 

library located in the basement of the parish hall. Enter 

through the doors off of the parking lot on the east side of par-

ish hall. All students ages 10-18 from all parishes are invited. 

Contact Marcy Hayden at 217-223-1059 for info. 

St. Thomas Church Ice Cream Social, Camp Point, IL, 

Wednesday, August 18th, 4:30-7:00 p.m.  Homemade 

ice cream, maid rites, hot doges, chips, des-

serts, and drinks.  $10/adults, $8/children, 

children 5 and under are free.  Advance orders 

of Ice Cream are $15/gallon.  Call Pat 217-

740-2140. 

The Belonging  Are you between the ages of 18-29?  Are 

you interested in growing your Catholic faith?  Please join 

us for “The Belonging”.  We meet on Tuesday evening at 

7 p.m. at the Parish Center at St. Francis Church in 

Quincy.  We are not associated with any one parish.  All 

are welcome!  To be add to our GroupMe, text your name 

to 217-440-9878. 

St. Francis is looking for a part-time cook to 

work in the cafeteria.  Experience is preferred, 

but we are willing to train.  If interested, please contact 

Lori Shepard, principal, at St. Francis School by calling 

the school office, 217-222-4077 to set up an interview.  

Executive Director of QCES Foundation and Director of 

Marketing & Development for QCES 

The Quincy Catholic Elementary Schools Foundation is 

looking to hire a director. This person will oversee mar-

keting and development for the four Quincy Catholic ele-

mentary schools.  If interested, please send a resume 

and cover letter to Elizabeth Brown, Foundation Board 

President (QCESFoundationBoard@gmail.com).  

  AUGUST GROCERY ITEMS: 

Cereal & Liquid Dishwashing Soap 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities          

Thank you! 

St. Anthony Picnic results!   We are proud to report that 

the St. Anthony Picnic made a profit of $41,000!!!!  

Thank you to everyone who made this possible. 

St. Peter School is accepting applications for a 1st grade 

para educator (approx. 25 hours/week).  Applicants 

should have experience working with young children.  

Responsibilities include working one on one with children 

and assisting classroom teacher with instruction and su-

pervision.  Qualified applicants should send a cover let-

ter, resume, and references to Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh, St. 

Peter School, 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL  62301. 

St. Peter School is looking to hire 2 adult day care work-

ers.  Those who are interested in applying, please con-

tact Mrs. Loretta Goehl, Day Care Coordinator, at tom-

nrets71@comcast.net or 217-779-1429.  This is a 10-15 

hour per week position with times varying from 

2:30 –5:45 p.m.  Duties include supervising/

working with students after school in grades 

Preschool-8th grade . 

Holy Hour for Priests  There will be an hour of Adoration  

August 15th at St. Anthony Church from 3-4 p.m.  Please 

come and pray for your Priests. 

mailto:QCESFoundationBoard@gmail.com
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Mark Frericks  

If you would like to send a card or note to Mark Frericks 

please send it to: 

       Kim Knots, 3901 South 24th, Quincy, IL  62305 

Perpetual Prayer Candle   We have a Perpetual Prayer 

Candle by the Sacred Heart picture in church.  The can-

dle will burn 24 hours 7 days per week.  There will be a 

small sign by the candle indicating the prayer intention(s) 

for the week as well as be posted in the bulletin.  There 

may be more than one intention each week.  The week 

will run Saturday through Friday. You may request prayer 

intentions for a week by contacting the parish office at 

222-5996.  A donation of $10 is appreciated for each 

intention for a week. 

ATTENTION PSR FAMILIES:  We are 

gathering information ahead of the 

21-22 school year regarding the 

PSR program. If you have not al-

ready given your input, please call 

the parish office or email Hope at 

hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org.  

Crazy Quarters-Supporting St. Francis School PTO 

Friday, August 20th——St. Francis Parish Center 

Doors Open at 5:30 p.m.    Auction starts at 6:30 p.m.    

Popcorn, snacks and water for sale or bring your own 

cooler and snacks.  Reserve a table in advance to guar-

antee a seat with Laura Lawrence at 217-242-0277 by 

calling or text. 

Vendors:  Contact Diane Andrew at 217-430-7153 if in-

terested in reserving a Vendor Table.  Non-parishioner 

vendors will be accepted beginning August 1.  We will not 

duplicate vendor products 

Registration for CYO Fall Volleyball is open!! Games will 

be played from Sunday, Sep 12th-Oct 31st starting at 

1:00 pm. Games will be held at Quincy University's 

Health and Fitness Center. Younger age groups may play 

Wednesday evenings at St. Dominic's based on the num-

ber of entries. Registration closes Saturday, August 

28th.  

St. Peter Parish Picnic, Saturday, August 28th, 5-

Midnight. Food, drinks, snacks, games for all ages.  Main 

raffle, 50/50, silent auction and basket raffle.  Live en-

tertainment “Brushville” (8:30-11:30 p.m.)  Come and 

enjoy the evening with family and friends. 

mailto:hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org

